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Wacky Wednesday
Come dressed as
mismatched as you can!

Cat in the Hat
Wear all the stripes that you
can!

Greens Eggs and
Ham
Wear as much green as you
can!

A Note From Our Principal
February was a great month at our school! In anticipation of spring, our teachers are busy planning
meaningful learning activities that will help students gain an appreciation for the changing seasons. In
order to make the most of the next few months we will be spending extra time outdoors so our
students can interact with nature. Please make sure your child has weather appropriate outerwear for
school each day.

Sincerely,
Kim Moore

Dr. Seuss Week
Don't forget to sign up as a special guest reader on Thursday, March 5th. Please see your child's
classroom door for the sign up sheet and don't forget to bring your favorite Dr. Seuss book!

Early Bird Fall Registration



We are gearing up for our fall registration and are excited to be offering a special early bird registration
discount to all our current families. Registration packets will be sent home on Monday, March 9th with
all the information.

Summer Camp
With Spring just around the corner...the summer will be here before we know it! We are in the process
of putting together our summer program and are getting excited about all the in-house programs and
�eld trips. Stay tuned for more information!

Vacation Request Reminder
Heading out of town for Spring Break? Please let the front o�ce know if you are planning on using
your vacation credit this month. Vacation request forms are located on the small table outside of the
o�ce. All request forms must be submitted at least two weeks prior.

Tuition Payments
All tuition payments are due no later than Monday of each week. A $25 late payment fee will be added
to accounts on Tuesday morning.
We offer many different payment methods for your convenience.

Auto-deduct from your checking or savings account (no fees)
Credit/debit card (2% processing fee)
Check
Online through the ALMA portal

Parent Referral Bonus
Do you know anyone that has recently had a baby, relocated to the area, or is seeking a new preschool
for their child? We are always happy to meet the friends of our current families, and offer a free week
of tuition for any current parent referral that enrolls in our school. See the parent referral board in the
front lobby for more information.

Upcoming Events
March 8th - Daylight Savings
March 9th - National Meatball Day
March 12th - National Plant a Flower Day
March 13th - Librarian Visit
March 17th - St. Patrick's Day
March 19th - First Day of Spring
March 20th - National Ravioli Day
March 20th - Librarian Visit
March 27th - National Scribble Day
March 31st - National Crayon Day



Facebook @CB_Academy

Chesterbrook Academy Shorewood

813 N. River Road, Shorewood, I… Kim.Moore@chesterbrookacad…

815-577-2695 chesterbrookacademy.com/sh…


